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Mid Week Snack Break

Welcome Jennifer Money- Product Program Director

We're excited to announce that Jennifer Money is our new Product Program

Director. Jennifer started her new position on August 5th and is located at our

Anchorage of�ce. Be sure to say hello to Jennifer the next time you are in the

of�ce or read about her below.

Meet Jennifer Money

My name is Jennifer Money, and I

am ecstatic to join the Girl Scouts of

Alaska team and support our Girl

Scouts through the product program.

I have a background in marketing,

forecasting and logistics, and am a

Girl Scout Troop volunteer. I am also

a lifelong Alaskan. When I am not

engaging in new creative projects, I

spend as much time outside as

possible. In addition to volunteering

for Girl Scouts, I am an avid

volunteer for youth team sports, and

at my children’s school. Traveling

and being creative through any form

of design is a lifelong passion and I

love providing knowledge and a fresh perspective. I look forward to working

with our volunteers and girls!

Fall Product Program News

The Fall Product Program is right around the corner-kicking off on September

13! It’s time to start planning your troop's participation. To help you get ready,

more information is coming in the Snack Break on August 21.

Don't Miss!

Mid Week Snack Break Returns: Our regular mid week Snack Break

emails will return on Wednesday, August 21. Be sure your membership has

been renewed for the 2025 membership year to ensure you are receiving

the news!

Service Unit Financial Reports Due: Service Unit Managers, service unit

annual �nancial reports are due August 31.

Be a Voice for Girl Scouts: Applications for the Membership Connection

Committee and National Council Delegates are open!

Membership Renewal: Be sure your membership has been renewed for the

2025 membership year. Also check that you have renewed your roles in

myGS!

Council Shop Update: The council shop has returned to standard

operating hours. You can visit us in person Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or

Fridays from 9-5.

Have a question? Don't be shy!

Contact us for more information.
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